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From: Deborah Elsas
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Whitney Way Improvements
Date: Friday, April 9, 2021 6:16:42 PM

I live on South Whitney Way between Marathon and South Hill.  I support the proposed
changes/improvements to my street.  I certainly do hope the changes will reduce in less traffic
and lowered speeds!
Thank you
Deborah Elsas
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